
Press Statement on Succession
Issues
A plenary meeting to give further consideration to succession
issues was held at the Office of the High Representative in
Brussels on 2,3 and 4 June 1997. All five States participated
in  the  meeting.  The  meeting  was  useful.  There  will  be  a
follow-up round of bilateral meetings in July.
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